
I am a disabled vet (non-combat disabled after serving) who is ageing, nearing 60.  I rent rooms 
in my house to help cover the mortgage and all else.  I have lived in this area of SE Portland 
since 2003.  PLEASE oppose this nonsense!  I am astonished that this continuing attack on free 
or even quasi free enterprise makes sense to anyone.  It seems forces are intent on making our 
state a socialist bureaucratic nightmare and this will BACKFIRE on us all.  Destroy the markets 
and you destroy incentive.  Destroy incentive and you make true the sarcastic saying about 
"Portland is where the young come to retire." 
 
In my neighborhood, the "HAND" neighborhood, homes renting rooms to students has greatly 
decreased and who if anyone does that benefit?  Certainly not the newcomers or students, or 
anyone else that I can think of.  we need less interference and NOT more. 
 
Please oppose ! 
 
Respectfully, 
Jim White, Portland, Oregon, 97214 
 


